
  

Subject: Message from the Director of the Institute of Graduate Studies for the 2022- 2023 

Academic Year Spring Term 
 

Dear Students, 
 

We are deeply saddened by the earthquake that occurred in Kahramanmaraş on February 6, 

2023 and directly affected 11 provinces. First of all, we wish God's mercy to our students, 

graduates and all our citizens who lost their lives in the earthquake, our condolences to their 

relatives, and a speedy recovery to our injured people. We will get through these difficult days 

together with solidarity. 
 

The spring term will start for our graduate programs on 27.02.2023. The 2022-2023 academic 

year spring term graduate courses will be taught online until a new statement by the Higher 

Education Institution regarding the teaching method of the courses. Our hope is to see you, 

face to face on our campus as soon as possible... I wish the new academic year to be healthy 

and efficient for you in all respects. 
 

You can find all the information you will need about your graduate education processes on 

the website of our Institute. All students enrolled in our graduate programs are subject to the 

Istanbul Aydın University Regulation Governing Graduate Studies And Examination and 

Istanbul Aydın University Directives. All Regulations and Guidelines are available on our 

website under the "Student" tab. As long as you carefully examine the regulations and 

guidelines, check your corporate e-mail addresses (with the extension stu.aydin.edu.tr), and 

follow our announcements made on UBIS and/or on the website, we are committed to having 

a trouble-free academic year. 
 

I wish you success in your research that will contribute to the needs of our country and the 

world in the light of scientific responsibility and ethical values with our qualified academic 

education infrastructure. I would like to share my belief that we will carry our country to a 

leading position in the fields of health sciences, social sciences, natural and applied sciences 

through these researches. 
 

Regards, 

 
 

Prof. Dr. Ragıp Kutay KARACA 
Director of Institute of Graduate Studies  

             iauenstitu@aydin.edu.tr                                                                                          @lisansustuiau1          

https://www.aydin.edu.tr/en-us/akademik/lisansustu-egitim-enstitusu/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.aydin.edu.tr/en-us/akademik/lisansustu-egitim-enstitusu/Pages/default.aspx

